
Hello. My name is Kathleen Hiebert and I’m an Oregon registered voter, and parent advocate for my sweet daughter Morgan (6 
years old). I am emailing to ask for
your support on House Bill 2390, a bill to ensure insurance parity for Oregon children with PANDAS/PANS. Oregon insurers are 
denying care for the most severe children with these
neuroimmune disorders that cause a host of psychiatric and neurological symptoms post infection. Symptoms include OCD, severe 
anxiety, sensory issues, tics, eating restrictions, rage, urinary issues, sleep disturbances, suicidal ideation and more. 8 other states 
have passed legislation already ensuring that children in their state have access to this care. Can
we count on your support to ensure every child has access to this care and not just those that can afford it? These Oregon children 
are counting on you. This is a chance to make a life saving decision for vulnerable and sick children. Thank you.


